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Good leaders are made not born. If you have the desire and willpower,
you can become an effective leader. Good leaders develop through a
never ending process of self-study, education, training, and experience.
This training is intended to help you through that process.

October 26, 2013

A workshop was held in Pacoima at the Greater Missionary
Baptist Church.
You were born with a purpose. To do something specific. To
contribute to the world in a very specific way and to have an impact.
Knowing your God-given purpose is very important. Your prosperity,
your wealth, your success is tied to your Life’s Mission. In order to
have complete and total success in every area of your life you must
pursue your God-given purpose. It’s where your passion is and where
you’ll find the most joy.

“Chef Roxie” provided delicious and
healthy breakfast, lunch and snacks
for event. Roxanne is AALO’s “go to”
person for catering community
events.

Harroll V. Chisom, LEAP Facilitator

“… what you discover today is just the beginning. Finding your
purpose can be very difficult. It may be completely different from
the way you’re living your life now. It takes deep introspection,
careful analysis and thoughtful expression. But it’s worth it.”

Bob, Harroll and Rev. Lett share a
moment after the workshop.  Rev.
Lett has been very accommodating in
making the Greater Missionary
Baptist Church Hall available for
training and community meetings. We
appreciate his willingness to partner
with AALO to benefit the community.

From AALO President Bob Winn, “I believe that we have a responsibility an
obligation if you will to provide leadership opportunities for our community.
Future generations cannot be expected to step up and advance the causes
that are important to our community if they are not given the direction and
skills to do so.  Workshops like the one AALO sponsored today are a part of
that preparation. We intend to continue with these kinds of workshops.”

Bob greets, encourages and shares some fun with participants.


